
YOUTH NEWS 

Sunday, October 21
st
: To be announced. 

 

Wednesday, October 24
th

: Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church from 4:00-5:00 P.M. 

 

Friday, October 26
th

: 7:30 A.M. – Breakfast Club will meet at church. 

 

********************************************************************* 

 

NOTE OF APPRECIATION 

Vickie Stakelin would like to thank everyone for the cards, thoughts and prayers following 

her recent procedure. 

 

 

CWF BANQUET 

Mark your calendars for our annual Christmas banquet that will be held Thursday, 

December 6
th

. More exciting information will follow next week. 

 

 

MINISTER APPRECIATION MONTH 

October is Minister Appreciation Month. Please take the time to let our ministers know how 

much you appreciate the time and care they share with us all. 

 

 

*********************************************************************** 

ALL SAINTS SUNDAY 

As a part of Youth Sunday and All Saints Sunday, November 4
th

, we will be recognizing 

deceased persons, who have had and still have an influence upon your life. Please 

submit their name on this form, or by email, so they can be mentioned as a part of the 

service. Thank you! 

 

Name or Names 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

Harrison Memorial: Myrtle Warth was admitted due to pneumonia. 

 

************************************************************** 

NEW ARRIVALS 

A note of congratulations is sent to Tyler and Jennifer Gossett on the arrival of a son. 

Miles Thomas Gossett was born October 15, 2018. He is welcomed home by his sister  

Liza and brother Graham. David and Pam Henson are the maternal grandparents, Wayne  

and Nell Anne Gossett the paternal grandparents, Tommy and Jane Kearns paternal great 

grandparents. Congratulations to the parents and their families. 

 

A note of congratulations is sent to Brian and Maclyn Burden on the arrival of a daughter. 

Marin Davis Burden was born October 15, 2018. She is welcomed home by her sister 

Lennon. Rusty and Ardyth Whitson are the maternal grandparents, Elizabeth Whitson, the 

late Kenneth Whitson, the late Earl and Sue McNabb maternal great grandparents.  

Paula Burden and the late D.O. Burden the paternal grandparents, Jean Roles, the late Claude 

Roles, Ardell Burden and the late Marion “Luke” Burden the paternal great grandparents. 

Congratulations to the parents and their families. 

 

A note of congratulations is sent to Ryan and Lesley Sinks on the arrival of a daughter. 

Ashlee Adele Sinks was born October 15, 2018. She is welcomed home by her sister 

Evie Dru. Marvin and Dru Wiley are the maternal grandparents, the late Mitchell and Eudora 

Wiley, maternal great grandparents. Congratulations to the parents and their families. 

 

 

A note of congratulations is sent to Salam and Katelyn Gray Salman on the arrival of a 

daughter. Malia Ellen Salman was born Sept. 25, 2018 in Jacksonville, FL. Maternal 

grandparents are Robin and Russell Gray, great grandparents are Peggy and Julian Gray, 

Gertha Fudge and the late Preston Fudge. Paternal grandparents are Omar and Samar Salman 

of Kalamazoo, MI. Congratulations to the parents and their families. 

 

************************************************************** 

CHILI –COOK OFF 

Do you believe you have the best chili in the church? Here is your opportunity to show us 

what cha got!! The Cynthiana Christian Church Outreach Committee is hosting a  

Chili-cook off on Sunday, November 11
th

, judged by our very own Cynthiana Fire 

Department. Stay after church to enjoy a delicious meal and find out who has earned the title 

of “Chili Church Champ!” All donations will go to provided Christmas food baskets for our 

community. Please pick up a chili-cook off form and return it to either the church office or 

Tina Swinford. 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

 

BARNABAS TEAM 

MEETING 

Barnabas Team # VIII will meet 

Sunday, October 21
st
 & 28

th
. 

Elders are David King, Buddy 

Renaker, Wayne Stewart and 

Ardyth Whitson. 

 

 

 

CEDAR RIDGE SUNDAY 

Sunday, October 28
th

 is our 

Sunday at Cedar Ridge Health  

Campus.  Please meet at Cedar  

Ridge at 2:00 P.M. for an  

afternoon of fellowship with the  

residents. 
 

 

 

 

CLOSING DAY WORSHIP AT 

CANE RIDGE 

The Closing day of worship at 

Cane Ridge will be held 

Wednesday, October 31
st
 at  

10:00 A.M. An offering will be 

received and light refreshments 

follow in the museum. 
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Minister’s Message: 

     This past weekend Anna and I took Noah to see the animated musical adventure 

Smallfoot. It is the story of a community of Yetis who live according to rules literally 

set into ancient stones. Migo, the star of the movie, one day comes across a plane crash 

and comes in contact with a human, a “smallfoot.” He tells the village about the 

discovery, but no one believes him. He is exiled by the stone keeper and eventually 

goes beneath the clouds and finds the human village below. After many adventures, the 

community of Yetis meet the humans in the valley. Their fear of one another is replaced 

by acceptance. 

 

     This movie encourages children and adults to question the norm. It may not be true 

even if a majority of people believe it. It is certainly acceptable to question things that 

don’t seem right. Migo is brave enough to find out the truth for himself. In discovering 

the truth, he is able to see things are often more complicated than one might expect. In 

this movie we see how society can move from being very close – minded, to open to 

new ideas, and thoughts. This movie has a strong message for people of all ages, 

especially when it comes to the human tendency to be judgmental. You can read about 

what Jesus said about receiving all people in Sunday’s scripture,  

Matthew 25: 31-46. The sermon will be entitled, “Sheep, Goat or Both?” Anna and I 

will be out of town Monday through Saturday of next week for Blake and Jordan’s 

birthdays, as well as interment services for Anna’s brother Saturday after next in 

Virginia. I will be back in the pulpit on October 28
th

. Thanks to all of you for your 

expressions of grief in our loss. 

 

                       ………..Larry 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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